
53/2022 
 

MINUTES OF THE THEBERTON AND EASTBRIDGE PARISH COUNCIL  

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 15th AUGUST 2022 

 AT 7:00 PM AT JUBILEE HALL, THEBERTON 

 

1. Attendance and Apologies 

Attendees: 
Cllr. Stephen Brett – Chair 
Cllr. Hilary Ward – Vice-Chair 
Cllr. Bob Flindall 
Cllr. Paull Collins 
Cllr. Laura Bonnett 
 

Apologies for absence: 
Cllr. Nat Bacon 
Cllr. Stephen Morphey 
Cllr. Adam Hurrell 
 
In attendance: 
No members of the public 
 

2. Declarations of Pecuniary and Non-Pecuniary Interest 

None. 

 

3. Planning 

Following a discussion, the Council agreed not to respond to planning application DC/22/2823/ARM - 

Approval of Reserved Matters of DC/20/4646/FUL - Hybrid application seeking outline planning permission, 

with all matters reserved, for up to 9,500 square metres Gross External Area (GEA) to provide 

administration, storage, welfare and canteen facilities and a visitor centre of up to 1,000 square metres 

GEA. Detailed planning permission is sought for demolition of some existing structures and redevelopment 

to include a training centre and interim visitor centre, an outage store, lay down area, car and cycle parking, 

landscaping, associated infrastructure (including utilities, plant and highway works), tree felling and other 

relevant works - Sizewell B Power Station Complex And Adjoining Land. 

4. Staffing Matters 

 

a) The Council agreed to exclude the public under the Public Bodies (Admission to Meetings) Act 1960 

on the grounds that publicity would be prejudicial to public interest by reasons of the confidential nature of 

the following business being transacted. 

b) The Council agreed to increase the Clerk’s salary rate to SCP 24 for the remainder of the financial 

year with immediate effect. 

The meeting closed at 7:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 


